
 

Our Staff, Mayor and Council would like to wish you a happy holiday season. 2020 
has been a tough year and the Provincial restrictions related to events and 
gatherings mean that this holiday season will be a very different one for all of us. 
Thank you for pulling together and doing our part to flatten the curve. 

A note about our Christmas closures; the District office will be closed from December 
24, 2020 to January 4, 2021 and the Ucluelet Community Centre will be closed from 
December 20, 2020 to January 4, 2021. During this time, Staff will be available to 
address emergencies that arise at 250-726-7744. 

We have many exciting community projects underway that will be discussed 
throughout the 2021 budget process which continues through the new year. Public 
input is encouraged and welcomed through this process. For more information visit 
our website for the Ucluelet 2021-2025 Financial Plan. To learn how to get involved in 
Council meetings visit our Communicating with Council page at Ucluelet.ca 

As we move together through this pandemic, the holiday season presents each of us 
with an opportunity to slow down, give thanks and reflect on what we find important 
in our lives. The District of Ucluelet would like to take this opportunity to thank each of 
you for the things you have done to help our community and we are excited for the 
new year. 

Happy Holidays Everyone! 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/restrictions
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/restrictions
https://ucluelet.ca/community/finance/2021-budget
https://ucluelet.ca/community/district-of-ucluelet-council/communicating-with-council

